
03 JANUARY  2024

Dear Members, 

We would like to wish all of you a Happy New Year! Monday was the first blank page of
a 365-page book. We hope that you write a good one!

A detailed Newsletter on club activities will be shared from next week. For now, please
take note of upcoming entertainment for this weekend and the first DUCS League
Swim - a great opportunity to start the new year in the water!

See you at the club.

Grant Wessels
General Manager

NEWSFLASH

Clubhouse OPEN Wed to Sunday 
Club Office hours: Wed to Fri | 9am - 3pm

Weekends : 9am - 2pm
031 030 0190

Club Manager:  gm@pwsc.co.za   |   Accounts: accounts@pwsc.co.za   |   Membership: general@pwsc.co.za



UP COMING EVENTS

WATERSPORTS

Social Activities

Catch this weekend’s LIVE ENTERTAINMENT 

Join the DUCS for the first open water swim
on the 27th of January 2024! Entry on My
Club Account - R65 (includes a bacon and egg
roll).

Online entries close on Friday, 26 Jan at 13h00.
Contact Steven for more info 082 855 5516 

Open Water Swimming


